
Heritage grants help conserve 
Subiaco’s character
The City values its unique and 
rich heritage, and appreciates the 
dedication of home owners who work 
to conserve and enhance their heritage 
properties and, in turn, the heritage 
character of our suburbs.

Council recently awarded six grants 
for works to heritage properties at 
its November meeting, including a 
grant towards the reinstatement of a 
verandah to the original corner store at 
142 Hensman Road.

Successful applicants were  
approved funding for conservation 
works which are in the public view 
and enhance and reveal the heritage 
significance of the property and/or 
urgent conservation works required in 
order to stabilise a building.

Read the full story at  
www.subiaco.wa.gov.au/news.

Free family activities at 
Subiaco Museum
Make your own Christmas Angel or 
Nutcracker to hang on your Christmas 
tree, play old-fashioned games, or learn 
how to write with a quill and dip pen at 
Subiaco Museum.

The museum is kicking off free  
activities for the whole family to help 
keep the kids or grandkids entertained 
while teaching them a thing or two 
about the past.

The activities all take place on  
Saturday morning and you can drop  
by anytime between 10.30am and 
12pm, on 11 December, 5 February,  
5 March, 2 April, 7 May or 4 June.  
– no bookings needed.

Visit www.subiaco.wa.gov.au/events 
for more.

Council supports idea for 
artists’ hub
The City will start investigations  
into whether an artists’ hub in Subiaco 
is feasible.

The idea has been championed by Mayor 
David McMullen who said a hub could 
benefit local artists, as well as attract 
visitors and increase vibrancy in the City.

Investigations will include an overview 
of the arts sector in Subiaco, possible 
sites and funding resources, the type of 
support the City may be able to offer, 
and a recommendation on how the hub 
could be progressed if feasible.

Read the full story at  
www.subiaco.wa.gov.au/news.

City to reduce emissions by 
826 tonnes 
The City will be moving to renewable 
energy next year across a number 
of its sites, reducing emissions by an 
estimated 826 tonnes per year.

Last week, Council committed to a 
first-of-its-kind power-purchasing 
project that aims to reduce the amount 
of energy derived through fossil fuels 
by utilising local renewable energy 
sources, with the bonus of reducing 
energy supply costs.

The project will help the City achieve  
its ambitious carbon reduction targets  
and bolster the local renewable  
energy industry.

Read the full story at  
www.subiaco.wa.gov.au/news.

Community pool reopens to 
the public
Subiaco Primary School pool is now 
open to the public once more for the 
summer, thanks to support from the City. 

Mayor David McMullen encouraged 
everyone to come down, do a few laps 
and cool off this summer.

For opening hours and information, 
including how to purchase a 
membership or book a pool party, visit 
the Subiaco Primary School website.

UPCOMING EVENTS

Compassion: Connection through  
Art exhibition 
On now until 10 December 
The Vibe Hotel, 9 Alvan Street 
Free

Christmas Crafternoon
Wednesday 8 December and Friday 10 
December, 3.30pm to 4.30pm 
Subiaco Library, 237 Rokeby Road 
Free

Subiaco Community Christmas Lunch
Saturday 25 December, 12pm to 2pm 
The Third Place, 325 Barker Road 
Free, bookings essential

To book your spot or view  
all upcoming events, visit  

www.subiaco.wa.gov.au/events.
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sunset@subi concerts kick off soon
The City’s popular sunset@subi outdoor concert series is back for its 34th season to help you make the most 
of warm summer evenings.

Bring along a picnic or grab something from one of the delicious local eateries, before enjoying some live 
music as the sun goes down on a relaxed Sunday. A dessert van will be at each concert for those with a 
sweet tooth.

There will be six concerts from 19 December 2021 to 30 January 2022, with an Auslan interpreter present at all.

All concerts are free to attend and no bookings are required. It’s free to park in Subipark car stations all 
weekend – no ticket required.

For more, visit www.subiaco.wa.gov.au/concerts.

Finalisation of local  
planning policies
At the City of Subiaco Ordinary Council 
Meeting held on 23 November 2021, Council 
proceeded with the following local planning 
policies. All policies can be downloaded from 
www.subiaco.wa.gov.au.

Local Planning Policy 8.3 ‘Percent 
for public art and public realm’ 
– introduces a requirement for 
developments in certain zones with 
a value of $2 million and above 
to contribute one per cent of their 
development cost to public art or public 
realm upgrades within the City of Subiaco. 

Local Planning Policy 8.2 - 
‘Advertisements (signs)’  
– provides development control for 
advertisements (signs) including 
assessment and exemption criteria. 

Local Planning Policy 7.3 ‘Public 
consultation for planning proposals’ 
– provides guidance regarding public 
consultation for planning proposals.

Design Review Panel 
The City is seeking expressions of  
interest for Design Review Panel membership 
for 2022-2024.The panel provides 
independent expert advice on development 
and planning proposals facilitating a high 
quality design of the built environment.

People who demonstrate a high level of 
expertise with appropriate qualifications and/
or substantial experience in related disciplines 
are encouraged to nominate. Nominations are 
also called for a chairperson. 

For more information, including the 
nomination criteria, visit the Other Planning 
Matters page on the City’s website.

Contact planning@subiaco.wa.gov.au 
or 9237 9222 with any queries.

Be in the know 
Sign up to our Subiaco Snapshot e-newsletter 
to receive regular updates on matters that 
affect you. Visit www.subiaco.wa.gov.au.
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